
 M O U N TA I N  V I E W  A C A D E M Y  

MONTHLY UPDATE    DECEMBER 

IMPORTANT DATES:  
WISHING EVERYONE A SAFE AND RELAXING HOLIDAY.  SEE YOU ALL IN 2020! 

Monday, December 16, 2019  Elementary Choir– Seniors    
    home performance– Full uniform required 
Tuesday, December 17, 2019  Gr. 7-9 Fieldtrip to Alberta Theatre Projects– 
      Full uniform required 
Tuesday, December 17, 2019  Christmas Concert @ 6:00 pm (Multi-purpose 
      hall) 
Thursday, December 19, 2019  $2.00 Dress Down Day in support of AARCS 
Friday, December 20, 2019  Last day of classes/Pop-up Shop open/ Free 
      Dress Down/3:15 dismissal/No study hall,  
      tutoring or after school supervision 
 
Christmas holidays Dec. 23-Jan. 6 (inclusive) 
 

First day back TUESDAY, January 7, 2020– FULL UNIFORM ALL WEEK 
 

Please note as per the amended School Calendar sent home with the Term One  
Report Cards, there will not be an exam week for Gr. 9-12 students.  Regular classes 

will continue through to January 29, with exams scheduled within regular class 
hours.  Students in Grades 10-12 only will have a Non-instructional day on  

January 29th. 

UPCOMING FULL UNIFORM 
DAYS: 

December 16– Choir members 
December 17– Gr. 7-9 
January 7-10– All grades 
 

DRESS DOWN DAYS: 
Thurs., Dec. 19- $2.00 
Fri., Dec. 20– Free 

NO SCHOOL AS FOLLOWS: 
Mon., December 23-Mon., January 
6– Christmas holidays 

**Classes resume on  
Tuesday, January 7, 2020 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: 
The Christmas Concert featuring 
students in K-Gr. 6 will be held on 

Tuesday, December 17, 2019 @ 6:00.  
Students are asked to be at school for 

5:45 to prepare.   
Parents are asked to park in the  
upper parking lot.  The covered 

parking area is not available that 
evening. 

Our Adopt-a-Grandparent charity  
fundraising campaign is underway.  

Please bring in cash donations, mon-
ey for our K-4 buskers, 50 cents for 
Reindeer candycanes (both activities 
are on Dec. 13) and $1 or $2 for Can-

dy grams, on sale next Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday.  Thank 

you for your support! 

 

All students must be picked up at 
3:15 pm on Friday, December 20th.   


